
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Amber Parker-Marshall – Women’s Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the last month, I have met up with members of the Women's Group to discuss plans of 
Reclaim the Night. The date for the march was originally set for the 29th November 2019. 
Due to it being in such close proximity of other events, and from other issues that arose, I 
made the decision to push the march back and for it to now occur within Women's History 
Month.  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Millie, our Campaign's Lead has been discussing some very exciting opportunities for events 
with some prominent companies/organisations for an event during Women's History Month! 
The Women's Group is constantly receiving new members and feels like a very exciting time 
for us :)  

Plans for next month  

Plans for Women's History Month will be set out. After my 50:50 with Emma and Kayleigh, I 
feel very excited for next year and can't wait to discuss everything and gain input with the 
Women's Group. 


